
Minutes from USSVI, USS Asheville Base Meeting  

Held at Ryan's Restaurant, 1000 Brevard road, Asheville, NC 

04 December 2012 

 

USSVI, USS Asheville Base meeting called to order at 1815 by Base Commander 

Eugene "Gene" Ipox. 

 

Invocation by Base Chaplin Tim Kast 

 

December tolling of the Boats was conducted for Boats lost in December 

 

1822 Introductions of all present 

 

Minutes from last meeting were not available but Base Commander covered topics from 

last meeting 

 

The Treasurer's Report was given by Base Treasurer Joe Schmidt with $299.13 in the 

checking account and $5.00 in Savings.  Store Inventory carries value of $273.00.  Don 

Brewer  motioned to accept the Treasurer's Report and the motioned seconded by Robert 

Heim.  Motion carried, report approved. 

 

Old Business 

The Pearl Harbor dinner in Greensboro was discussed.  Three people are planning to 

attend. 

 

The first Eagle Scout award was presented by Gene Ipox and Joe Schmidt 

 

 
 

The sponsorship of the USS Asheville was discussed and Joe was assigned to submit 

payment. 

 



Guest Speaker 
SE District 1 Commander Steve Bell presented the USS Asheville Base with its "State of 

Well Being." 

 

He also discussed the District 1 was awarded the SE Region District of the Year Award 

 

Lastly Steve discussed the Regional Convention to be held in Charleston in April 2013 

 

New Business 

1845 - Gene discussed the need for additional volunteers needed to fill positions of 

"Event Coordinator," "Recruitment Coordinator," and Webmaster. 

 

Good of the Order 

Tim Kast brought up the topic to raffle a Knife as a fundraiser.  He will bring in a sample 

at the January meeting. 

 

50/50 was drawn and Don Brewer won $15.00 in which he donated back to the Base. 

 

Next Meeting 08 January at Ryan's in Asheville @ 1800 

 

Base Chaplin conducted the benediction 

 

1855  Pete "Doc" Peterman motioned to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Robert Heim 

voted and motion carried. 

 


